
 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE   
 

Temporary Office Closure 
 

Please be advised that the Etheridge Shire 
Council Main Office will close on Wednesday 5th 
of April 2023 at 12:00pm for staff training. 
 
Normal business hours will resume on Thursday 
6th of April 2023. 
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience that 
this may cause and appreciates your patience 
during this time. 
 
Should you have any queries in respect of this 
matter please contact Council on 4079 9090. 

 
 

 
 
Ken Timms       Etheridge Shire Council 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 

 


